
   

MEMORANDUM BUILDING SERVICES 
Resource Management Agency County of Monterey 
 
Date: July 25, 2007 
 
To: Members of the Planning Commission 
 
From: Dale Ellis 
 
Subject: Code Enforcement Ordinance – Recommendation for Continuance to August 29, 
2007.  
  
 
It is recommended that the Planning Commission continue its public hearing on the County code 
enforcement ordinance to August 29, 2007.  The reason for the recommendation is that the 
continuance would: 
 

1. Free some additional time for the Planning Commission’s subcommittee on the General 
Plan to meet. 

2. Allow Tim McCormick, the incoming Director of Building Services, an opportunity to 
become more familiar with the proposed ordinance and the issues that have been raised to 
date. 

3. Allow staff additional time to continue to address the issues that have been raised. 
 
  
 


